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MESSAGE FROM THE EDITOR IN THIS ISSUE 

Dear Queen’s University 
Community Member,  

Welcome to the twelfth issue of 
Equity Matters at Queen’s, a bi-
monthly electronic newsletter 
from the Queen’s University 
Equity Office. 

The theme of this issue is Progress 
and Celebration. In this issue we 
will celebrate and acknowledge 
the accomplishments of members 
of the Queen’s community while 
also providing updates on Equity 
and Accessibility initiatives at 
Queen’s University. 

In the Bits and Bites section we will 
provide a progress update on the 
Queen’s University Employment 
Equity Framework. In this update 
the working groups and their 
respective leads will be 
introduced. 

 

 

Equity in Focus showcases the 
growth and recent developments 
of the Young Women at Queen’s 
(YWQ) Employee Resource Group.  

Equity in the Community focuses 
on the recent recipient of the 
Steve Cutway Accessibility Award. 
This award was handed out to 
Access Champions on March 2, 
2015. 

Thank you for taking the time to 
read our newsletter.  We invite 
you to share your comments and 
suggestions for future topics 
concerning equity at Queen’s and 
beyond.  Please contact us at 
equity@queensu.ca.  

- The Equity Office at 
Queen’s University 
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Queen’s University Employment 
Equity Framework - Update 

 

Equity in Focus: Young Women at 
Queen’s (YWQ) – Employee Resource 
Group 
 

Equity in the Community: The Steve 
Cutway Accessibility Award - March 2, 
2015 
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Why a new Employment Equity Framework? 

In 2013, the Federal Contractors Program (FCP) underwent some significant changes which prompted Queen’s to 
re-evaluate its strategies for Employment Equity throughout the institution. The new framework calls for a more 
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In the last issue of the Equity Matters Newsletter we introduced the Young Women at Queen’s (YWQ) Employee 
Resource Group. YWQ is part of the larger Employee Resource Group initiative developed with the goal of 
promoting the career development of equity seeking groups on campus. YWQ was founded by Meagan Suckling, 
Marketing and Communications Coordinator in the Faculty of Engineering and Applied Science and Alaine Coschi, 
Development Coordinator in the Faculty of Engineering and Applied Science. 
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